
From: Julia Rees  

Sent: 14 April 2025 21:33 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2025/0484/P 

 

Hello team,  

I am a resident on Rosemont Road, writing to express that I have some 

concerns about the 02 redevelopment. I am delighted that the 

redevelopment is happening and support it in general, but I do not want the 

buildings to be even taller as they requested.  

Our home’s light is extremely important to me.  

 I want more thoughtful improvements made to Finchley Road tube area, it’s 

so congested with the airport buses and beggars. It will only get worse with 

more volume. Also, Billy Fury way is a dangerous weird place, can they 

improve that? Elevators at the tube for prams and wheelchairs! Also the 

proposal needs more trees, green space, and open space.  

Kind regards, 

Julia 

 


